
 

 

May 29, 2015 

 

Dear Saint James Families and Community, 

 

Most of you may not be aware of the fact that one of our school nurses, Mrs. Diane Giella, was 

recently in a very serious car accident. She had sustained several serious non-life threating 

injuries. She has just been released from the hospital to a rehabilitation facility and will be 

dealing with some financial difficulties as a result. 

We would like to announce that we will have a $2.00 dress down day to help Mrs. Giella. 

Wednesday, June 3 will be designated as that day. 

We thank you in advance for your generosity and prayers. 


